
 

From the Pastor                                               May 3, 2020 
 

 We are at 45 days and counting 
since this pandemic changed the 
course of our lives.  It is my prayer, 
and I am sure you agree, that we ALL 
should be better than we were before 
it began.  The unsaved and those who 

have left their first love should PRAY for repentance NOW.  
All of us should let the Holy Spirit of God search our 
hearts.  The greatest room in the world is the “room” for 
improvement.   
 We must not come back to church without asking 
God to REVIVE US!  May He turn us, show us, grant us, and 
set us on fire.  Read Psalm 85.  We can react with just our 
emotions and soon forget, or we can act with our will and 
choose to revisit our priorities.   
Love not the world, neither the things that are in the world.  

If any man love the world, the love of the Father is not in 
him.  For all that is in the world, the lust of the flesh, and 

the lust of the eyes, and the pride of life, is not of the                   
Father, but is of the world.  And the world passeth away, 

and the lust thereof:  but he that doeth the will of God 
abideth for ever.  (I John 8:75-17) 

 

 
 

PRAY for the church family's returning to               
worship the Lord in our facilities.  Listen for a 
date. We will be asking all our folk to be           
cautious and to use good judgment before            
returning. This is especially true if you have health concerns.  
The building will be sanitized regularly, and social spacing 
may be observed for a while.  A decision will be made about 
running buses and returning to Sunday School at a later 
date.  It is God’s will that we have CHURCH (assembling our-
selves together).   Satan will not win.  Victory is ours!  I hope 
to see many of the church family once again really soon!  

 

 



 

 
REMEMBER your mom next Sunday as Mother’s 

Day is celebrated.  Thank God for mothers! 
 

 
 

THANK YOU for your faithfulness in the 
matter of tithes and offerings.  We rejoice 

that through April we have been a little 
above budget.  Praise the Lord! 

 

 
 

REMINDER:  Children’s Church is broadcast 
online on the “Faith Kids Sunday School” 
page on Saturday mornings from 10-10:45, 
and Faith Kids Sunday School is online               
every Sunday morning at 9:30.  Also, our RU 

revival continues on live stream every weeknight at 7:00.  
The Friday RU meeting as well as RU Sunday School are 
online at the normal times. 

 

 
 

Quarantine funny sayings seen on signs:  
   >UNINSTALL 2020...It’s got a virus! 
   >DON’T hoard...even Noah only took 2 of each! 
   >PROPHECY class canceled due to unforeseen circumstances! 

  

 
 

 
 
LADIES!   Please make plans 
to join us for our 21st Ladies 
Retreat on September 18-19 

this fall!  Mark your calendars!   
 

Our theme is “Flourish!” 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   6,054.00 
Faith Promise .................        465.00 
Missions ...........................          46.00 
Friends of Faith ..............          25.00 
Building Fund .................          20.00 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  6,610.00 

 

 

 


